
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 

 

 

Date: March 11, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Re:   Bus Wash Replacement – General Fund 

 

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the Monday, March 16, 2020 

Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss the approval to purchase a new Bus 

Wash System from Hydro-Chem Systems, Caledonia, Michigan, for a total cost 

of $141,073.00. This is a touchless system, including a vehicle’s undercarriage, 

which can be utilized by every size and type of bus the District owns. Plus, the 

District’s trucks and utility vehicles can use this touchless vehicle wash. The 

current bus wash is approximately 25 years old and no longer functions as 

originally installed. The new system will give us greater use capability, expand 

the types of vehicles we can wash, and save dollars overall. 

Pricing is from the State of Michigan Mi-Deal purchasing consortium and fulfills 

the Boards bidding obligation. Please let me know if there are any questions. 

Thank you.  

 
Thank you 
 

 Attachments 
 

PF/ko 

 

c: Board of Education 

 


